
The “New Normal” at FPM



Sue and Tam alternate visits to the 
office to check mail.

Our van drivers Sam, Sharon, and 
Dan still come in to run critical 

errands for the families and check 
on the Day Center.



Eliz holds a FaceTime case 
management meeting with 
one of our LIFE families.

Carol wraps up our 
Campaign for Hope and gets 

ready to move on to our 
next fundraising projects.



Amanda’s room with a (rainy) view, where she’s 
finalizing the April newsletter.

Sue calls in her troops (husband Doug and son 
Dan) to help install our thank-you banner.



Kathy in her kitchen office, keeping the 
communication open with all our volunteers.

Stephanie gets lots of 
help from her 

“coworker” Alanni 
while supporting our 

families remotely.



Staff participating in 
a virtual “retreat” 
with the Hollister 
Institute to talk 
about self-care and 
good communication 
during the COVID 
crisis and the 
shutdown of our 
Day Center.


